NIRVAAN

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION

6th November 2022

To
Whom it may concern

| am extremely pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Sylvester D'Souza.
He completed his role as a Digital Marketer at NIRVAAN from April 2021 - November
2022. Throughout his time at NIRVAAN, he was sincere and quite punctual.

He has a hardworking and creative personality with excellent communication skills. In
addition, he is extremely organized, reliable and computer literate. He can work
independently and is able to follow through to ensure that job gets done. He is flexible
and willing to work on any project that is assigned to him. He would be a tremendous
asset to any project and has our highest recommendation.

We also admire and respect the fact that he always gave the company’s culture and
ethics an utmost priority.

We wish him all the best for his future.

For any queries you can connect us on nirvaan963@gmail.com.

AATCS

Abhinav Singh
Founder & Director at NIRVAAN
Www.nirvaan.org.in



